
DPS 2021 SBH Byrne Road Improvements  $50,000  

 

 

 SBH stages its operations out of three (3) facilities:  1189 West Central Avenue, 1020 

Water Street, and 301 South Byrne Road.  The reason for this is to provide quick access 

to all sections of Toledo for the purpose of road repair, street sweeping, snow and ice, 

leaf collection, etc    

 

 Byrne Road Facility has an older office structure and equipment barn.  The salt storage 

facility has been recently replaced, as the old salt storage facility has caved in 

 

 Office building and equipment building deficiencies include roof leaks, plumbing, 

heating problems, occasional flooding problems, security issues, and failing paint 

 

 Street sweeping, snow and ice removal and leaf collection need to be staged out of this 

facility in order to service the SW corner of the City of Toledo 


